
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Retracted: Changes to Adult Initial and Concurrent Psychiatric 

Rehabilitation Program (PRP) Clinical Request Forms 

August 10, 2022 

Target Audience: All Adult PRP Providers 

 

On August 3, 2022, Optum Maryland released a provider alert regarding upcoming 

changes to the Adult Initial and Concurrent PRP Clinical Forms.  

Implementation of these changes will not be going ahead on August 17 as originally 

communicated. Optum Maryland and the Maryland Department of Health will continue 

to review these forms with providers and will communicate further with the provider 

community at a later date.    

Thank you, 

Optum Maryland Team  

 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/august-2022/PRP%20Adult%20Initial%20Concurrent%20Form%20-%208.3.22.pdf

